OFFICE OF THE

HEBREW UNION COLLEGE

DR. K. KOHLER, PRESIDENT





CINCINNATI May 23, 1911.

Prof. Ignatz Goldziher, Buda-Pesth, Hungary.

Dear Sir,

On May 10, 1913 Dr. Kaufmann Kohler, President of the Hebrew Union College, will celebrate his seventieth birthday. In view of his a chievments as Rabbi and scholar it is fitting that this event be commemorated by his coworkers and colleagues. It has seemed to us, whose names are appended below, that this can be done in no better way than by issuing a volume, dedicated to him, containing essays by representative scholars in the field of Jewish learning.

We accordingly invite you to contribute an essay as your meed of appreciation. The essay should be of strictly scientific character, should not exceed one "Bogen" in length, and should be in the committee's hands not later than May 10, 1912.

In order that we may proceed with necessary preliminaries it is essential that your acceptance of this invitation be in the committees hands not later than July 15, 1911. Failure to hear from you must of course be construed as tantamount to an answer in the negative.

All communications should be sent to Dr. Julian Morgenstern, 3449 Enghland Place, Cincinnati, O.

With every assurance of esteem we remain.

Most respectfully.

A.

David Philipson. Julian Morgaskon.